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Please safeguard the future health of the Spokane River and all other state habitats; that is your job.
I actually worked for the WCC for two years, which is an offshoot of WA DOE. After serving on
the Spokane WCC crew and working to restore damaged riparian habitats, I would be highly
disappointed if this proposed variance was passed. Do not allow any extra pollution into our rivers.
I hike and swim in the Spokane River, it is beautiful, and it deserves to remain clean. More actions
are needed to reduce and remove PCB toxins from all affected riparian ecosystems in Spokane
county, in actuality. As Greta would say, how dare you? Please do not pass this proposed variance,
which will enable more toxic pollution into the Spokane River. The majesty of the Spokane river is
already under threat from many different angles, do not create another. This ecosystem and its
wildlife are a colossal part of what makes Spokane a great place to live; would you forsake the most
delicate and precious part of our environment?


